4.9 (aj)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Aberdeen traffic lanes

From: Kassia Stevenson

Sent: August 7, 2020 6:52 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Aberdeen traffic lanes

To whom it may concern,

| recently learned of the plan to reduce the lanes on Aberdeen to create 2 parking lanes. As someone who lives in the
area, this is greatly concerning to me. In the 2 days since Queen street has been shut down, we have seen a huge spike
in through traffic through our neighbourhood. | live at the corner of Homewood and Kent, and during rush hour easily
see 10 cars run the stop sign in front of my house. We have lots of children in this neighbourhood who play outside and |
am extremely concerned for their safety if you go through with shutting down 2 lanes Aberdeen with all the through
traffic that will ensue.

| strongly hope the city will rethink this plan and will leave Aberdeen as it is.

Thank you,

Kassia Stevenson



